
	 	 	 	 	 	 Library Report


The monthly coffee meet-and-greet group met June 12th. The next meet up will 
be July 10th. 


Four new library cards were given out in June. Twenty-one new items were 
added to the shelves. 


Summer programming finishes up this week. We have given out all of the take 
home craft bags each week (twelve each week, one per family). It’s been a great 
success and we’ll likely do the same again next year! We will continue to give 
out beads for brag tag necklaces for each visit throughout the summer. 


Our new Teen Advisory Committee members have been bringing siblings and 
children from the two neighborhood daycares to the library to read with them 
and help them do craft projects on Wednesdays at 11:00 a.m. They have been 
utilizing the library’s take-home story time kits and some of the library craft 
supplies. What a delight it has been to see them volunteer and grow from the 
experience and the kids love it! This past week they read books about dogs and 
invited the Lutheran Ministries Comfort Dog from Grand Island to visit. Check 
out the pictures on our Facebook page. 


The chalk bins, hoola hoops, bubble solution and tools, and other outdoor, 
sidewalk-friendly activity materials are seeing a lot of use so far this summer!



